Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

There will be no school tomorrow, Monday, in observance of the Veterans Day holiday.

Thank you to everyone who came out for our Family Fun Night this past Thursday. We had a
terrific time and are looking forward to our next event in the winter.

There will be an open gym for boys interested in trying out for basketball this Friday from 3:15
until 5:15.

We will play our final football game this Tuesday at Southwest Middle School. The team would
love to have you there to support them!

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



